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October 10, 2023 
 
Planning, Real Estate and Economic Development 
110 Laurier Avenue West, 4th Floor, Ottawa, ON  K1P 1J1 
City of Ottawa | Ville d’Ottawa 
 
Re: File No.: PC2023-0153 – Tree Conservation Report  
Hydrovac Slurry Recycling Facility at 1850 Bantree Street 
 
To Whom it may concern; 
 
I am writing on behalf of Harbour Environmental Group regarding the Tree Conservation Report for 
Site Plan Control Application (File No.: PC2023-0153).  
 
The development site is limited to strictly a portion of 1850 Bantree Street, and does not include any 
of 1184 Innes Road. Tree cover will be maintained through the use of the ~8.0 m buffer provided by 
1184 Innes Rd between the trees identified on the western boundary of 1890 Bantree Street and 
Harbour’s leased boundaries of 1850 Bantree Street. 
 
We hope that this is sufficient for the requirements of this report as a safe buffer has been placed 
around all trees, and that we can avoid a costly report stating the same.   
 
If you believe that a report from an engineering firm is required for this Tree Conservation Report, 
we can request this from LEA consultants and have it completed reasonably quickly (within a week). 
Furthermore, I hope that the submission of the report does not have to stop the review of the rest of 
this application package.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please let me know.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sean Yaehne 
VP Business Strategy 
 




